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ANDAMAN AND NICOBAR ADMINISTRATION
DEPARTMEN ' OF TRIBAL WELFARE
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The Director ¢ v
Anthropologicaljof India,
GOJ, Indian Museuin,
27 Jawaharlal Nehru Road
Calcutta 700 016.

Sub: Research on the Jarawa tribe.
Sir,

I am directed to invite a reference to your letter No. 63/3-98/PMI/PC
dated 7.5.99 whereby you had irformed that the research on the Jarawa tribe

had already been taken up and the results of the research were expected to be
available by September’99.

You are, therefore, requ:sted to kindly ensure completion of the

research as per the target and fur iish the outcome of the research.

Yours faithfully,

@}esearc h Officer (TW)

for Director (TW)
(Comp. File TW-001)

Copy to the Head of Cffice ASL Port Blair for information and

necessary action.

Reséw h Officer (TW)




